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NATIONAL DEMOCRATIC CONGRESS 
NATIONAL SECRETARIAT 

 

 

                                      P.O.BOX AN 5825 

                     Accra – North, Ghana 

                          Tel.: +233(0) 302222265 

                  E-mail: ndcghhq@gmail.com  

 

          4th September, 2024 

 

 

The Chairperson 

Electoral Commission 

Accra 

 

Dear Madam, 

 

REQUEST FOR LIVE BROADCAST OF PRESENTATION OF OBSERVATIONS FOUND 

IN PVR 2024 

I bring you greetings from the NDC Party Headquarters, Accra and trust that this letter finds you well. 

In connection with the upcoming meeting with your team slated for Friday, 6
th

 September 2024, we 

request for a live broadcast of our presentation of observations found in the Provisional Voters 

Register (PVR) to your team. This, we believe, will give true meaning to transparency as found in 

your motto. 

We anticipate your usual attention and co-operation. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

Hon. Fifi Fiavi Kwetey 

(General Secretary) 
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